

Davis High School to Create Awareness of Upcoming GenTX Day with News Conference
All students to wear college T-Shirts to show support
What: 
HISD’s Davis High School will be promoting the upcoming GenTX Day (Friday, May 4) during a campus news conference.  All students, staff, teachers and community members in attendance will be showing their support for the students of Generation TX by wearing their favorite college T-shirt.  The purpose of this event is to create a culture of college and career readiness that leads to the most successful generation ever.

 
Who: 
HISD Board Member Anna Eastman, Davis High School Principal Jaime Castaneda, and students from Ketelson Elementary, Marshall Middle School and Davis High School 
When:
Monday, April 30, 10:30a.m.
Where:
Davis High School, 1101 Quitman

The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 279 schools and more than 200,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees. 

For more information, visit the HISD Web site at www.houstonisd.org. 
